TOWN OF PLYMPTON
NOTICE OF TAX CLASSIFICATION HEARING
Monday, November 13, 2023 at 5:45 p.m.
Deborah Sampson Room

As required by Massachusetts General Law Chapter 40, Section 56, the Town of Plympton Board of
Selectmen will hold a Fiscal Year 2024 Property Tax Classification Hearing, During the hearing, the
Board of Assessors shall previde all information relevant to making such determination and the fiscal
effect of the available alternatives. Based on information provided, the Board of Selectmen shall
adopt a residential factor to be used by the Board of Assessors to determine the percentages of the
FY2024 tax levy to be borne by each class of taxable real and personal property. The public hearing

© requires a vote by the Board of Selectmen for allocation of property tax classification. All persons
interested in the determination may participate and be heard at the time and place stated above.




